Pecan Plantation Concerned Members Association Resumes Operation!!!

2/06/2007 

Dear Pecan Friends & Neighbors,

Many of you may recall the Pecan Plantation Concerned Members Association, or PPCMA, that used to put out news updates and items of interest to all members. We were active from about 2000 until 2004, and have gone through an extended period of dormancy. With all the recent events going on at Pecan Plantation, and so many vital issues out there that are of interest to the community, we have decided to go back into business.

As you may know, PPCMA maintains a strictly confidential mailing list. We are beginning by sending this email to  addresses we have available, both through our former membership lists, directories, etc. We realize many of these addresses may be outdated, and that some may not wish to be included in future mailings. No problem, just let us know and we will happily add, update or remove you from our list. Our address is PPCMA@charter.net.

We hope that you will pass this email on to all your Pecan friends and neighbors, and encourage them to sign up for our confidential email list so that they may receive future updates directly. All they need to do is send a request to PPCMA@charter.net and they will be immediately signed up. The Pecan Plantation board nor its' management has any involvement with PPCMA, nor will they at any time have access to our email list. You need not fear any "community" consequences or reprisals from joining PPCMA.

What you can expect from PPCMA is up to date accurate information on newsworthy PPOA items. We will also serve as a clearinghouse for Pecan information and news. If you become aware of something the community might be interested in, pass it along to us. From time to time the PPCMA Advisory Council will issue official Advisory Council position papers on matters of key importance to the PPOA. Along these lines, the PPCMA Advisory Council is unanimously AGAINST changing the two thirds voting threshold to a simple majority for assessment increases. Within the next few days an official position paper will be issued that will provide more detail and rationale for this position.

Furthermore, we intend to conduct surveys of our membership, and report survey results to you without any respondent's name being revealed. Also, we intend to establish a web site that will contain all governing documents, including By-laws, Rules & Regulations, Policies & Procedures, and Covenants & Restrictions (C&Rs) for Pecan Plantation. Accurate and thorough minutes of many meetings will also be included. We believe open communications is sorely needed at Pecan Plantation.

The PPCMA Advisory Council has been re-constituted, and includes representation from a broad cross section of Pecan members. Shown below is some background information about PPCMA. We look forward to positive change for our community, and hope that you will join us in the effort! 

Sincerely,

PPCMA Advisory Council

Jim Allen

John Gehring

Mike "Robo" Robinius

Ray Stallings

Dan White
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Who Are We? We are a group of free-thinking individuals that are highly concerned about the management of Pecan, and the lack of open communications. A “named” group of people, known as the PPCMA Advisory Council, founded the Association, and produce periodic e-mail alerts for our members. Several hundred PP members have joined and now read our alerts, however our general membership is maintained as confidential. We, a group that dearly loves Pecan, would like to see dramatic improvements and will be quite willing to endorse and fund sound well thought out proposals. We are not “naysayers” or a “hate group” in opposition to the board, but expect the right to demand sound management, accountability and fiscal responsibility, along with the right to freely express differing opinions.

Advisory Council Members? At present it consists of Jim Allen, John Gehring, Mike “Robo” Robinius, Ray Stallings and Dan White. Since 2004, PPCMA has been inactive, but with recent events, the newly re-constituted Advisory Council now feels the effort should be re-established as a permanent part of the Pecan landscape.

What do we want from PPOA?
· Sound, accountable and fiscally responsible management
· Open, honest, forthright and balanced two-way communications
· Representative and transparent government
· Fairness with budget process and amenities
· Fairness and equality for all property owners
· An “inclusive” approach to problem solving
· Enforcement of developer agreements
· Strict Adherence to by-laws
How can you get involved?
· If you have similar desires, please join our “e-mail network” by sending a request to join to ppcma@charter.net (Our membership is strictly confidential)
· Share your ideas and concerns with our membership
· Stay up to date through our e-mail alert system
· Help us grow the PPCMA subscriber network by telling your friends and neighbors Together we can affect positive change, and play a vital role in making Pecan Plantation a better place to live. Our voices will be heard. Be a part of the “Pecan process”, JOIN PPCMA TODAY!!!
PPCMA@charter.net
